

A beautiful landscaped place at Behavioral Health that is used to remember and honor the life of a loved one who has passed away due to substance/suicide.

Wednesday, Aug. 6, 2025

6:30 - 8:30 p.m. | SCIT Behavioral Health (2800 S. Shepherd Rd., Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858)

Please join Native Connections as we begin building a community memorial garden.

Email plaque name submissions to:

Felicia Otto, Native Connections Program Coordinator

• Phone: 989.775.4823 • Email: Fotto@sagchip.org

Deadline: Friday, July 11, 2025





